
 
 
 

  

 

 

Civic Offices 
Union Street 
Chorley 
PR7 1AL 

Date: 8
th
 February 2017 

 
 
 
 
Dear School, 

 

CHORLEY GRAND PRIX SCHOOLS ART PROJECT 
 

The Chorley Grand Prix is back for 2017 and we would love for your school to be involved. Last year we had 

several unique ideas from the schools that took part ranging from recycling old bikes and materials to decorated 

bikes that were collected and put out on the Grand Prix race route. 

 

This year, we are looking for more schools to get involved.  

 

What do you need to do? 

 

You need to select 2 choices – the group and the project. 

The Group 

  Any year group 

  An after school club 

  The school council 

  A mixed ability group 

The Project 

  A canvas/banner relating to cycling  

  Re-use an old bike for yarn bombing 

  Re-use old bike parts to create something unique 

  Re-use objects to create something linked to cycling  

  Playground chalk drawings for an overhead view  

  OR something completely different as long as it is cycling related 

This year, pictures of the projects will be put on a display board in the cycle village on Saturday 15
th
 April, allowing 

the public and all members of your school to come and vote their favourite. The winner will be announced on 

Wednesday 19
th
 April, where they will receive a full day of sporting activities as part of their health week later this 

year.  

 

If you want your school to get involved, please get in touch ASAP. 

 

I look forward to your reply! 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

H. Jackson 

 

Harry Jackson  

Community Development Support Officer       

Tel: 01257 515718 

Email: harry.jackson@chorley.gov.uk               

mailto:harry.jackson@chorley.gov.uk

